
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers        27/09/24 

 

I am writing to inform you of a change to the class teacher in 4C.  I am delighted to 

announce that Miss Rodericks will be taking over as class teacher of 4C after the half term.   

Miss Rodericks is very much looking forward to continuing the progress and development of 

all of the children in 4C, as well as developing relationships with all of the children and their 

families.  

She will be visiting the children and meeting them in the coming weeks before joining us full 

time after the October half term.  

If you have any questions please contact the school office by phone or email                                       

office@yeadingjunior.co.uk 

 

With best wishes 

  

Mr M Hall 

Headteacher 
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